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Call for applications for the Heidelberg Laureate Forum 2014  
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
 
The first Heidelberg Laureate Forum (HLF) which took place from September 22 until 27, 
2013, see the IMU Circular Letters 5/2012 and 14/2012, turned out to be a very successful 
event. It brought together outstanding students in mathematics and computer science with 
winners of the most prestigious awards in these two disciplines: Abel, Fields, Nevanlinna, 
and Turing Laureates. 

The Heidelberg Laureate Forum was started by the Klaus Tschira Stiftung and is being 
organized by the Heidelberg Laureate Forum Foundation in cooperation with 
‒ The Norwegian Academy of Science and Letters 
‒ The Association for Computing Machinery 
‒ The International Mathematical Union 
which are the awarders of the prizes mentioned. 

Detailed information about the Heidelberg Laureate Forum can be found at 
http://www.heidelberg-laureate-forum.org/.  

The call for applications for the 2nd Heidelberg Laureate Forum has been released  
recently, see attachment and  
https://application.heidelberg-laureate-forum.org/intern/start_start_for.php.   

The application deadline is February 28, 2014. 
The Heidelberg Laureate Forum is a unique opportunity for excellent young mathematicians 
and computer scientists to meet eminent experts from both fields in a very special 
environment and atmosphere. 

I would be happy if you could spread this information as widely as possible. Your 
dissemination of this call will give the top students and young researchers in your 
community the chance to participate in the Heidelberg Laureate Forum 2014.  
 
Best regards 
 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
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